
THE CORPORATION OF 
THE TOWN OF INGERSOLL 

 

 
 

Invites applications for the position of 

School Crossing Guard 
Part-Time & Casual/On-Call 

 
The Town of Ingersoll are seeking a School Crossing Guards from the upcoming 2024/2025 School year. 
Located in Oxford County in Southwestern Ontario, Ingersoll offers urban living with small-town values 
yet enjoys easy access to larger cities. Surrounded by farms and nature, Ingersoll is home to a diversity of 
thriving industries and commercial businesses and is host to many special events, athletic and 
recreational amenities and excellent schools. For more information on the Town, please visit our website 
at www.ingersoll.ca. 
  
Position Overview  

The role of School Crossing Guard is an ideal position for those interested in serving the community while earning 

extra income. Working part-time or on an on-call/casual basis, the School Crossing Guard will supervise designated 

school crossings throughout the community to ensure the safety of school-aged students while crossing the 

intersection.  

 

 Hours and Availability 

 Applicants should be available to work Monday to Friday during regular school hours and be ready and available 

to respond to on-call requests for coverage as they are received. Although preference will be given to those with 

the greatest amount of flexibility and availability; individuals with fixed availability (i.e., available to work all day 

every Monday and Wednesday) will also be considered. 

 

Qualifications 
The Town is seeking mature, reliable and responsible applicants who are committed to community safety, 
agreeable to working in a variety of weather conditions and are capable of standing and walking for up to one hour 
at a time. Preference will be given to local applicants or those that live within a 20-minute commute. 

 
Wage  
Starting at $19.28 per hour plus 4% vacation pay.  

 
Application Instructions  
To explore this exciting opportunity further, qualified candidates are invited to submit their application in 

confidence, to the attention of Human Resources Department no later than August 1, 2024.  

Human Resources Department 

Town of Ingersoll 

130 Oxford Street, 2nd Floor 

Ingersoll, Ontario   N5C 2V5 

HR@ingersoll.ca 

 

Please be advised that all successful applicants will be required to obtain a Police Vulnerable Sector Check at their 

own cost. 

http://www.ingersoll.ca/
mailto:HR@ingersoll.ca


The Town of Ingersoll is an equal opportunity employer and will make accommodations available to 
applicants with disabilities upon request and throughout the entire recruitment process. 
While we appreciate all applications received, only those invited for an interview will be acknowledged.  

Personal information submitted is collected under the authority of the Municipal Freedom of 

Information and Protection of Privacy Act and will be used to determine eligibility for employment.  


